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Re: SB210 

Why change something that works ?  Oregon has used the mail in ballot voting 

system for many years.  It has given more folks the opportunity to vote and support 

our democracy.  It is convenient for working parents, students, handicapped folks, 

elderly and folks that live in remote areas as in Eastern Oregon.  I strongly oppose 

SB210 that does no good for Oregonians, rather it feels like it is just to appease the 

new administration that is headed for autocracy -  steering this country away from 

democracy.  This is another way to try and control citizens for the gain of very few.  

Thank you for considering my views.  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Teresa Smergut 


